
School District of Phillips 
 

USE OF BUSES BY NON-SCHOOL RELATED GROUPS  752 
 
Subject to State law and insurance consideration, non-school groups or organizations 
may be permitted to use buses belonging to the District.  Such approval can be granted 
only by the Board of Education or the superintendent. 
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